
TOWN OF ALBANY 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

Notice is hereby given that the optical 
scan tabulation voting equipment to be 
used at the General Election on 
Tuesday November 5, 2024 in the Town 
of Albany, will be conducted at the 
Town Hall, N6065 County Hwy E, 
Albany, WI on Wednesday, October 30, 
2024 at 5:00 p.m. 
 

Posted 10/30/2024 

Deb Cline, Deputy Clerk 


